
Letter:  Chamber  says  thank
you
To the community,

The Lake Tahoe South Shore Chamber of Commerce, Lake Tahoe
Visitors Authority and El Dorado County thank Lake Tahoe Golf
Course for providing the perfect setting for the Sample the
Sierra Pop-Up Dinner.

Over fifty people gathered to enjoy a special four-course
dinner at Lake Tahoe Golf Course on Sept. 4 to begin the Labor
Day  weekend  celebrations.  Though  the  weather  did  not
cooperate, Lake Tahoe Golf Course was more than accommodating
with moving the event indoors to provide a warm and wind-free
location for Blend Catering’s delicious dishes.

Thank you also to Blend Catering, Petal to the Metal for the
beautiful flowers and Red Carpet Events & Design for décor.

Shannon Earley, Lake Tahoe South Shore Chamber of Commerce
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